Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education
Special Meeting
Tuesday, September 17, 2024
7:45 a.m.

Hampton Inn
402 Halstead Blvd.
Elizabeth City, NC 27909

MINUTES

The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met for a Special Meeting on
Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at the Hampton Inn in Elizabeth City, NC. The following
Board Members were present: Chairman Gene Jordan, Vice-Chair Ricky Browder,
Sherronne Battle, Paul Clifton, George Lewis, Lisa Perry, and Joan White.

Sam Thorp with the North Carolina School Boards Association was also present.
Attorney Hack High arrived at approximately 11:30 a.m.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jordan.

A motion was made by Mr. Lewis at 7:58 a.m.to enter into a closed session to discuss
confidential personnel matters and to consult with the board attorney as permitted by
North Carolina General Statutes 143-318.11 (a) (1), (a) (3), and (a) (6) and G.S.
115C-319. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Clifton. The motion carried
unanimously.

The Board returned to open session at 1:17 p.m. No action was taken and no matters
were discussed in open session.

With there being no further discussion, a motion was made by Ms. Perry to adjourn the
meeting. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Browder. The motion carried

unanimously. The meeting concluded at 1:17 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gene Jordan, Chairman



Rick Stout, Secretary



